
Sharon (Sherry) Epple in Pharmacy 
is Memorial Hospital and Health 
Care Center’s next GARDENER 
Award winner! Sherry is described as 
someone who always has a positive 
attitude and makes her patients her 
top priority when speaking to them. 
As a GARDENER Award winner, 
Sherry was gifted with a GARDENER 
pin, certificate, stepping stone, 
and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department. Thank you, Sherry, for 
making our caregivers feel important 
and cared for!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend congratulations to the other 
GARDENER Award nominees:
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GARDENER Award Winner!GARDENER Award Winner!

From left to right: Angela Hoagland, Director of Pharmacy & Oncology 
Services; Sherry Epple, GARDENER Award Recipient; Jama Wallace, 
Pharmacy Clinical Manager; and Lori Persohn, VP Patient Services & Chief 
Nursing Officer. 

January 2023January 2023

Sigrun (Sissi) Alles

Priya Alex

Lucas Gutgsell

Jaycie Hooten

Rosa Schwartz

Kelly Sermersheim

AND HEALTH CARE CENTER
Sponsored by the Little Company of Mary Sisters - USA


